
PREPARING A WRITTEN BUSINESS PLAN

Every business needs to have a written business plan. . you can be sure to take them into account when preparing a
plan for that particular.

Distribution is how you will get your product into the hands of your customers. While the executive summary
should excite the reader enough to read the entire plan, an experienced investor or business person will
recognise hype and this will undermine the plan's credibility. Ensure it's legible - make sure the type is ten
point or above. The simple fact is that all businesses have competition. What Is a Business Plan? Make sure
you have considered the key factors such as the timing of sales and salaries. Often, it's the weak link in
business plans so it's worth spending time on it to make sure it's realistic and achievable. Will your team be
cold-calling potential customers? This guide will show you how to prepare a high-quality business plan using
a number of easy-to-follow steps. Traction could be some initial sales, a successful pilot program, or a
significant partnership. However, there are often many obstacles and bumps along the road to the success.
What research and development activities need to be done before you get to market? However, your profile
can be used to describe your company in your business plan. In fact, it might be the most important part of
your business plan. If you are producing a consumer product, you may have milestones associated with
prototypes, finding manufacturers, and first-order receipt. There are certainly exceptions to this, but for the
most part, you should be charging your customers more than it costs you to deliver your product or service.
Business Plans vs. If, after reading the executive summary, an investor or manager understands what the
business is about and is keen to know more, it has done its job. Executive summary This is an overview of
your business and your plans. Most people write it last, though. Without truly understanding who you are
marketing to, a marketing plan will have little value. This might be regulation, changing technology, high
investment outlays, or lack of personnel in the area. Your prices need to match up with consumer demand and
expectations. If your business is going to be delivering products to your customers, you should describe your
plans for shipping your products. The most important thing to illustrate in this section of your business plan is
how your solution is different or better than other offerings that a potential customer might consider.
Download a business plan template 6. Show that you have looked at contingencies and insurance to cover
these. This involves any plans you have for packaging your product, advertising the product online or in
traditional media sources , dealing with public relations, or engaging in content marketing practices.
Competition Immediately following your target market section, you should describe your competition.


